
 

 

 

 

 

 

July 15, 2015 

North Mississippi Businessman                              
Appointed to LC Gas Board 

Jackson – Commissioner of Insurance and State Fire Marshal Mike Chaney has approved the 
appointment of north Mississippi businessman William, “Bill” Blissard to the State Liquefied 
Compressed Gas Board.  

Blissard, manager of Northeast LP Gas in Houston, MS will serve a five-year term (July 1, 2015-
June 30, 2020) on the board as a small dealer representative. 

The State Liquefied Compressed Gas Board regulates matters pertaining to liquefied compressed 
gas in Mississippi.  

 

(PHOTO BELOW) 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Cutline: Director of the Liquefied Compressed Gas Division of the State Fire Marshal’s Office- 
Scottie Cuevas, left and Chairman of the Liquefied Compressed Gas Board- Rob Love, of 
Lampton Love, Jackson, MS, right, welcome new board member, William, “Bill”, Blissard of 
Houston, MS. 

 


